My name is Dana Chambers
      I joined BCHW in August of 2015 and joined the Tahoma chapter not too long after that.
[bookmark: _GoBack]      With my background in customer service and Administrative work, I jumped right in as Membership Chair for the Chapter because I love to organize and am a stickler for accuracy.
     Then in January of 2017 Kathy Young and Nicole Sedgwick asked me to take on the task of cleaning up the State database after it went live on the BCHA YourMembership platform.  I also took on the BCHW Sawyer program database maintenance and helped with the new State website.  I implemented and ran a new platform for Online Membership forms, Event Registration and numerous other online options for BCHW.  I am a paid employee with BCHA as their Member Data Coordinator and a volunteer on the BCHA Fundraising Ad Hoc Committee.   I have been working closely with our BCHW Treasurer, Teri Starke, to implement the recently approved state Centralized Accounting program.   
     Now I want to venture into a new role as your BCHW President because I believe I have a lot to give this organization.  My goal is to move BCHW forward into 2022 as an even better organization through training and skill building programs!  Work on increasing our membership base and identifying the issues causing our decline in membership.  I want to work with a group of members passionate about implementing their ideas of a State-Wide Youth Program.
There is a quote, “If you want something done, ask a busy person” well I am that person!
I am married to the love of my life, Bill and we have a dog, Remi and two geldings, Gunner and Cochise!!
     



